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What’s wrong with requiring voter ID?

Unnecessarily strict voter identi�cation laws are a part of an 

ongoing strategy to roll back decades of progress on voting 

rights. The fact is that nearly 29 million voting-age 

Americans do not have the photo identi�cation these laws 

require. Not all voter ID requirements are discriminatory or 

burdensome to voters, but seven states have strict photo ID 

laws, under which voters must present one of a limited set 

of forms of government-issued photo ID in order to cast a 

regular ballot.  

Seventy-two percent of Americans are dissatis�ed 

with how our democracy is working. That’s why it’s 

important we elect leaders who want to make sure 

every eligible voter can access the ballot box. 

In the last two years, hundreds of voter suppression bills 

have been introduced. Voter suppression efforts can 

seem unobstructive, like strict voter ID laws and cuts to 

early voting, but they have a real impact. These measures 

make it harder for people of color, students, the elderly, 

and people with disabilities to register and vote.

Conversation Starters

This November let’s remind our elected of�cials that 

they don’t have the �nal say when it comes to our 

rights — we do. We know you’re ready to vote and take 

action, make sure your friends and family are ready too.

Share this guide with others so that they can 

engage their circles too.

To �nd out how each elected of�cial plays a key 

role in defending our rights, visit:

The ACLU dares to create a more perfect union — beyond one person, 

party, or side. Our mission is to realize this promise of the United States 

Constitution for all and expand the reach of its guarantees. 

Time to Fight for Your Rights

aclu.org/vote


